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News From the Nest...                              
     Gehlen Catholic Elementary 

www.gehlencatholic.org 

  Calendar 

 

Tuesday, April 27 
 STAR testing continues 

 Midterm grades posted 
 

Sunday, May 2 
 First Communion 
 

Monday, May 3  

 PreK Advisory Board Mtg. 
 

Tuesday, May 4 

 Then Feed Just One 
 

Wednesday, May 5 

 2 hour early out; teacher       

in-service, buses run 

Elementary Office:  712-546-4181 Ext. 243              Fax: 712-546-9384  

BIRDS 
School Behavior Expectations 

 

Be positive   

Imitate Jesus 

Respect yourself and others 

Do your best 

Show responsibility 
 

Let’s celebrate with our BIRDS! 
    

BIRDS’ Classes of the Week: KKB, 2W, 3CS, 6N 

These classes may wear comfy bottoms and Gehlen   

Catholic t-shirts/sweatshirts on Thursday, April 29.  

Living the Good News everyday as we... 
 

           …pray for and celebrate with the First Communicants 
        ...pray for students’ best efforts during these final weeks.  
       ….continue to collect items for Honduras and TFJO. 
        ...prepare for Then Feed Just One packing events. 

 

BIRDS’ Students of the Week:  
 

 

 TK-Lilly L.-Being positive 

 KKB-Logan S. –Doing his best 

 1L– R.W. T.-Doing his best   

 2S-Aubreah B.-Doing her best 

 3JS-Gavin A.-Being positive 

 5N–Tessa R.-Showing responsibility 

 6C-Brooklyn H.-Showing responsibility 

Hats off to the  
BIRDS’ Staff Member of the Week:   

 Mr. Dave Curry  
Employed by NWAEA, Mr. Curry serves on all 3 

BIRDS’ PBIS teams and provides support to staff and       
students with academic expertise. 

 
Two Hour  
Early Out 

 
Wednesday,  

May 5 
 

Teacher In-service 
Buses will run.  

 
Spring  

Training! 
 

To support student        
continued reading during 
the final weeks of school,  

TK-6 students will        
participate in           

ñSpring Training,ò             
a 3 week reading challenge 

beginning May 3. 
 

Each class will bat for a 
home run to reach home 
plate. Each student who  
contributes to the score 

will participate in the final  
event with a tailgate, ball 
game and other activities. 

 

Encourage your children to 
hit a grand slam by      
reading, reading,         

reading! 

4th Quarter Midterm 
Grades  

will be posted for grades 
1-6 on Infinite Campus 
today, Tues., April 27. 

 

Letôs finish doing our 
best yet! 
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Chirps from the Counselor…                                   

 Jessica Brady, PreK-6 School Counselor                                                                                       
 712-546-4181 Ext. 241      jbrady@gehlencatholic.org   

  Using Kind Words 
 

      Every year Cathy VanMaanen from Safe Place (formally known as CSADV) comes 
into the building to give various classes a lesson about bullying. Because of COVID and 

our inability to have Cathy in our building, she has graciously given us the materials 
for these lessons.  

       Last week, 1st graders and 3rd graders reviewed bullying and the importance of 
using kind words, because you never know how your words (even if only teasing)    

can affect others.  
Thank you, Cathy, for the educational lessons you provide  

to Gehlen Catholic and area schools!  
 

    

Before you speak, think smart. Itôs hard to mend a wrinkled  heart! 

Then Feed Just One 
 

During the first week of May,  
elementary students will be packing 
food for the hungry of Honduras.  

 

Thanks to all who have 
made their monetary 

contribution 
 to cover the cost of    

the food to be packed. 
 

What a wonderful way 
to share God’s blessings 

and serve others!  

Last day of School 2021 
 

Wednesday, May 26 
PreK-6 Dismissal at 3:20 

 

Buses will run 

Looking       

forward to the 
cafeteria and 

kitchen        
remodel 

through the  

Heart of the 
School  

Campaign! 


